

Castle Rock Downtown Alliance

A partnership between the Downtown Development Authority and Downtown Merchants Association

Downtown Development Authority

18 S. Wilcox Ste. 202 Castle Rock, CO 80104

January 21, 2016

Honorable Mayor Donahue and Castle Rock Town Council CC: Town Manager, Dave Corliss Town of Castle Rock 100 N. Wilcox St. Castle Rock, CO 80104

Dear Mayor Donahue and Town Council,

At the meeting on January 21, 2016 the Downtown Development Authority Board made a motion to communicate to Town Council that the DDA is not in favor of closing 2nd Street to accomplish a Quiet Zone, and this motion was supported unanimously. The Downtown Development Authority believes that 2nd Street is an important access point to Downtown whether via foot, bike or car, and Downtown is better if this access is maintained.

Thank you for your continued partnership in revitalizing and redeveloping our historic Downtown.

Sincerely,

Kevin Tilson Director

Castle Rock Downtown Alliance

kevin@castlerockedc.com

303-688-7488